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Overview 
Over the past year, the Regional Public Health Training Centers (PHTCs) have been leading an 
effort to develop a Racial Justice Competency Model for Public Health Professionals. Working 
with an Expert Review Panel, the PHTC Racial Justice Workgroup aimed to establish clear, 
specific, consensus-based recommendations and produce a competency set that would be 
applicable to the PHTCs, their partners, and local and state health departments to support 
education, training, and other workforce development initiatives related to racial justice. The 
competency model is anticipated to be released in October 2022.  
 
Mayela Arana, MPH, CHES, CPH, Associate Director, Region 2 PHTC; Dena Fife, MA, 
Instructional Services Specialist, Midwestern PHTC; and Dany Zemmel, MPH, Training and 
Engagement Manager, Region V PHTC, will join this Council on Linkages Between Academia 
and Public Health Practice meeting to discuss the development of the Racial Justice 
Competency Model. 

https://bhw.hrsa.gov/funding/regional-public-health-training-centers
https://region2phtc.org/
https://www.mphtc.org/
https://www.rvphtc.org/
https://www.phf.org/programs/council/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.phf.org/programs/council/Pages/default.aspx

